
Behaviour Diary

Example: Door kicking

When did the behaviour happen: 23.10.2012

How long did the behaviour last:
How many times did they do the
behaviour:

30 minutes

What was happening when the
behaviour occurred:

Lunch was being brought out

What happened just before the
behaviour:

Groom entered the feed room

What happened just after the
behaviour:

Horse was given feed

Example: Bucking

When did the behaviour happen: During riding lesson 22.03.2016

How long did the behaviour last:
How many times did they do the
behaviour:

3 bucks

What was happening when the
behaviour occurred:

Picking up canter on the right rein in the far left
corner

What happened just before the
behaviour:

Whip was applied

What happened just after the
behaviour:

Pulled on the reins and trainer yelled at the horse



Behaviour Diary

What behaviour:

When did the behaviour happen:

How long did the behaviour last:
How many times did they do the
behaviour:

What was happening when the
behaviour occurred:

What happened just before the
behaviour:

What happened just after the
behaviour:

What behaviour:

When did the behaviour happen:

How long did the behaviour last:
How many times did they do the
behaviour:

What was happening when the
behaviour occurred:

What happened just before the
behaviour:

What happened just after the
behaviour:


